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The Czech Republic warmly welcomes the delegation of Luxembourg. We appreciate the informative presentation which gives an overview about the human rights situation in the country. We also thank the delegation of Luxembourg for the comments on our advance questions. 
We acknowledge the progress Luxembourg achieved in many human rights areas and we offer the following two recommendations: 
Firstly, to ratify the International Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance.
Secondly, to continue and intensify efforts to comply with the principles enshrined in the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, particularly by improving involvement of people with disabilities in decision-making processes which concern them.
We wish the delegation of Luxembourg a succesful UPR.
Thank you.
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